[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Foundation Stage parents,
We usually hold a meeting for parents to tell you about Early reading and Early writing development.
Sadly, we are not able to invite you into school this year. Instead we have put together a series of 3 short videos which will give you this information.
The videos have been made by Mrs Trott who is the Year 2 teacher,  and is the Lead teacher for English at Ladbrooke. 
When you have watched the videos you may have further questions. If so, please contact Mrs Friend or Mrs Trott via the school admin email. We will do our best to answer your questions.
admin@ladbrooke.herts.sch.uk

Video one – What do we teach at Ladbrooke?
https://screencast-o-matic.com/watch/cYXrIqLvHw

Video two – How can you support your child with phonics and reading?
https://screencast-o-matic.com/watch/cYXrILLvKb

Video three – How can you support your child’s early writing skills?
https://screencast-o-matic.com/watch/cYXr2OLvsJ

I apologise for the fact that the videos may be a little awkward. Fortunately our class teaching skills are a lot better than our video presenting skills!

I am sure that together we can help all your children make wonderful progress in reading and writing,
Judith Trott
